
Easter Rally to Lymington 15th – 18th April 2022 

By mid afternoon, all eleven boats had arrived and were all rafted up on the Dan Bran Pontoon. 

 

Saturday was spent catching up with old friends and a day 

at leisure, some cycled, some walked and some just 

explored Lymington and the town market.   

Saturday evening a group meal was held at the Lymington 

Town Sailing Club. A lovely evening was had by all, the food 

and service was very good. 

Sunday, the majority of the group went on a walk, around 

the edge of the town up to the Obelisk 

 then carried 

on for a few 

miles ending 

up in the 

Walhampton 

Arms for a light lunch and a well deserved beer. 

Sunday evening we held a pontoon party outside of 

Falken which was a lovely way to end a great weekend.  

 

All in all it was a great rally to kick start the 2022 

event season and we hope to meet more of you 

over the summer 

 

 

 

 

Carol & Mike Neave Falken 


